
 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO THE WORLD OF EDUCATION FROM  

THE COLOMBO INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL  

 

 

A CIS education is challenging, inspiring and stimulating with a track record of excellence in 

achieving outstanding academic performance at International A-Levels 

 

Students enrolling at the Colombo International School to pursue international A Levels from 

the next academic year, commencing from 23
rd

 August 2024, will be invited to participate 

in a specially designed induction programme commencing from 18
th

 June, 2024. 

 

The main features of which will consist of : 

 

 An A Level subject taster programme. 

 An introduction to a concise syllabus overview for each subject. 

 An idea of the teaching approaches used to conform to the syllabus and up-to-date   

      examination trends and other useful guidance for success. 

 An opportunity to consider post A-Level options with University Coordinators supported  

      by a network of universities linked to CIS. 

 A session focused on the availability of a wide range of sports and extra-curricular  

      activities. 

 

The Principal together with a team of well qualified, experienced and professional teachers 

will handle the implementation, monitoring and quality enhancing initiatives of this exercise. 

 

Please contact the school for further information and particulars or for an appointment with 

the Principal, Mrs. Sarah Philipps – BA Hons (University of Warwick, UK), PGCE 

(University of Bath, UK). 

 

 

 


